

PO Box 424 Traralgon, Latrobe City Victoria 3844 Australia Telephone +613 5173 8000 Facsimile +613 5173 8444 Also trading as Gippsland Health

ABN 18 128 843 652

26 June 2017

Mr Abdel Halabi Gippsland Australian Muslim Community Inc.

Dear Mr Halabi

On behalf of Latrobe Regional Hospital (LRH), I would like to thank you for your generous donation to our Heart Appeal.

The Appeal aims to improve health outcomes for local people with heart disease and focuses on fundraising for cardiology services. Gippsland has one of the highest rates of cardiovascular disease in Victoria and limited medical resources to address complex conditions.

The Victorian Government has recognised the need to improve services in Gippsland by funding the construction of a cardiac catheterisation laboratory at Latrobe Regional Hospital. Heart specialists use catheterisation labs to diagnose and treat cardiac conditions. Your contribution to the LRH Heart Appeal will help us purchase specialised equipment for the cath lab.

Latrobe Regional Hospital values the support of the Gippsland Australian Muslim Community. Thank you for welcoming our representative Celine Foenander to your recent Iftar. We hope you will be able to join us at a community day in October to celebrate the opening of our new facilities.

If you would like more information about fundraising activities at LRH, please contact our Community Engagement Officer, Amanda McMahon on 5173 8577.

Yours sincerely

Peter Craighead Chief Executive



OFFICIAL RECEIPT

13309

DATE	RECEIVED FROM	PARTICULARS	AMOUNT
26/06/2017	Gippsland Australian Muslim Community Inc.	LRH Heart Appeal	\$500.00